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RESPONSES TO THE SURVEY:



GENERAL CLEANLINESS



DRAIN TRAPS & MOISTURE IN CLASSROOM



THERMAL COMFORT, VENTILATION, & EXHAUST FANS



ART SUPPLIES & ATHLETICS



SCIENCE SUPPLIES



INDUSTRIAL & VOCATIONAL SUPPLIES



COMMENTS ON THE SURVEY

• THIS YEAR IN LEU OF COMMENTS WE ASKED STAFF MEMBERS 

• IF THEY RESPONDED ‘NO’ TO ANY OF THE QUESTIONS IF THEY WOULD OPEN A WORK ORDER IN 

THE NEXT 30 DAYS SO THE ISSUE CAN BE ADDRESSED

• THE OTHER OPTION PROVIDED TO STAFF MEMBERS WAS I DO NOT PLAN ON OPENING A WORK 

ORDER

• THE SURVEY RESULTS WERE ANALYZED JANUARY 4TH 2022 AND AS OF FEBRUARY 10TH NO

WORK ORDERS WERE OPENED TO ADDRESS ANY OF THE ISSUES SURVEY PARTICIPANTS 

REPORTED





GUEST SPEAKER: MR. KEVIN BOGUE




